
 

Bulletin #2 
2025 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 2, 2025 
 
To: Competitors  
 
Subject: Late Entry 
 
Entry for Rally in the 100 Acre Wood will re-open on Tuesday, March 4, 2025 at 
12noon, CST for one hour.   
 
Also this is a reminder that entries must be complete by March 7, 2025.  This 
includes driver, co-driver, vehicle information, and crew information. 
And that service requests need to be submitted by March 3, 2025. 
 
 

Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 


